

Questions from members of the Council

For Full Council on 21 April 2021	

Question 1

From Councillor Scott

"I would like to congratulate all those Council Officers and employees who have worked hard to provide support to residents and local businesses during the Pandemic and the long periods of Lockdown. Looking towards the ending of the lockdowns, I ask the Portfolio holder to advise what work is being done by the Council, Tunbridge Wells Together and other supported organisations, to reinvigorate the town during this summer and the remainder of 2021?"

Question 2

From Councillor Hayward

"In November 2020 the Audit and Governance committee instigated a Major Project Review working group in order that we may learn for the future from the successes and failures of the Calverley Square Project. The committee was very clear in its composition and was to include a representative from all parties. Councillors Pound for Labour, Rands for Lib Dems and myself for The Alliance were nominated by the 4th December deadline. Now that it has been officially acknowledged that the line in the minutes relating to political balance was added after the minutes were approved for submission, are you going to continue with the exclusion of Councillors Pound and myself from the Audit & Governance Major Project Review?"